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It's been a successful week in school and I want to use this opportunity to congratulate our brilliant Y6 children 
who worked their socks off this week during their SATs. I'd also like to thank our fantastic team of staff who were 
flexible in accommodating these tests; changing classroom arrangements to ensure we had all the relevant staff 
in the right places.  
 
This week the children learned about our new charity focus for the next half term which is to raise money for 
The MND Association. I’ve been very impressed by the children who have already come up with some fantastic 
fundraising ideas and we look forward to sharing these with you soon.  
 
Please note that there will be no Bulletin next week.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Mrs Gardiner  
 

 
 

 

                                                                                                                        

   From September we will be using Aspens online payment system for ordering,  

    paying and pre-booking school lunches. 

More information about their Select service and how to register will be sent out 

to all parents by the end of June to ensure everyone has access for September. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the office. 

 

 

 

 

Charlie Cook’s Favourite Book  
Harrogate Theatre have organised a discount code on Charlie Cook’s Favourite Book which is on next weekend! 
The discount code is ‘CHARLIECOOK’ and this can be used in person, over the phone or online to book tick-
ets.  Performances are on Friday 24th , Saturday 25th and Sunday 26th May at Harrogate theatre. More information 

can be found here - Charlie Cook's Favourite Book | Harrogate Theatre 

  

https://www.harrogatetheatre.co.uk/events/charlie-cooks-favourite-book/


 

 

 

Reader of the Week and Golden Writer Awards 

Congratulations to our Reader of the Week, Max from Reception. 
   
Golden Writer Award this week goes to  Hollie in Year 4  - For focus and perseverance when following 
her plan to write her explanation of how her Wallace and Grommit invention works. She pushed 
herself to use time and cause and effect conjunctions and adverbials.  
 

The children have enjoyed a trip to the North Rigton Shop to choose their prizes with  

Mrs Gardiner . Well done!  

 

 
Summer Term Diary Dates (more information to follow in due course) 
 
20.05.24 to 24.05.24 -  Tigers Activity Week  
24.05.24—   Break up for half term at 3.30pm 
03.06.24—   Training Day (school closed to pupils) 
04.06.24—   2024 New Starters meeting for parents—3.45pm 
07.06.24 –    Class photographs (full school uniform required on this date) 
11.06.24 -    Busy Bees - Countryside Live trip 
12.06.24 -    The Great Ogden Trust Science Share (selected pupils only)  
    Sadie the Music Lady—Recital in the school hall 2pm (parents of those performing 
    are welcome to attend) 
14.06.24 -    FONR Mount Everest event  
17.06.24 to 28.06.24— Tigers production fortnight in collaboration with Harrogate Theatre     
18.06.24 -    Busy Bees Sacred Space trip 
19.06.24 -    FONR - Tigers market place event  
25.06.24 -    Crucial Crew trip (Year 6 only)  
26.06.24—   World Wellbeing Week 
26.06.24 -    Pears trip to Kith Homestead 
28.06.24 -    Busy Bees trip to Kith Homestead 
    Tigers Production (10.00am and 2.30pm in the school hall) 
01.07.24—   Sports Day supported by Harrogate Town 
03.07.24 -    Tigers trip to Kith Homestead 
04.07.24 -    Apples trip to Kith Homestead 
05.07.24 -    Year 6 Special Service at Ripon Cathedral  

 Celebration Worship Weekly Music 

During our Celebration Worship today, our children enjoyed listening to ‘If I were a Butterfly’: 

Butterfly Song Lyric Video (youtube.com)    

Snacks in School  

Please remember that we are a Healthy School and request that only fruit or vegetables are brought into school for 

playtime snacks. Pupils in Apples and Pears also have daily fruit provided free of charge. Thank you.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tUvgOTsPkzc

